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Follow the link below to access the website: 

National Apprenticeship Week |  

nationalaprenticeshipweek.co.uk 

Appren-T-Fest Swindon – Tuesday 6th February 2024, hosted by New College Swindon at 

The Steam 

All parents and carers (from any year group) are invited to find out more about local ap-

prenticeship options. 

  

Attendees are welcome to arrive at any time during the evening; tickets are free of 

charge but you must book tickets in order to attend. 

At 5pm, Christopher Duke, CAD/BIM Manager at AECOM, will give a talk about 'AECOM 

Apprentices and the Digital Railway'; there will also be an exhibition of local employers to 

speak to about their opportunities. You can 

find out more about the event, and book 

your place via the link below: 

Appren.T.Fest Twilight Session Tickets, Tue, 

Feb 6, 2024 at 4:00 PM | Eventbrite 

https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/apprentfest-twilight-session-tickets-767637894607?aff=oddtdtcreator&utm-source=cp&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/apprentfest-twilight-session-tickets-767637894607?aff=oddtdtcreator&utm-source=cp&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing






EOTAS Careers Fair 16th November 2023: 

Our annual careers fair at the Legends Lounge, Swindon Town Football Club 

was bigger and better this year with a record number of stands (18) cover-

ing all the colleges (Swindon, Wiltshire and Cirencester); a large range of 

employers and apprenticeship providers (including NHS, Army, Network Rail, 

ISG (construction), Colas (transport & infrastructure), Fortem (property 

maintenance, Barnes 

Coaches) and higher edu-

cation including Oxford 

Brookes University, Wilshire 

College & University Centre.  

 

We had very positive feed-

back from exhibitors and at-

tendees: 

‘It was a really positive expe-

rience. Well done to you 

and your team for organis-

ing such a great opportunity 

for our students. I know that 

it has helped focus what 

some of our Fernbrook stu-

dents want to do as part of 

thinking about destinations 

post 16.’ 

 

‘Thanks, overall the event 

was great with a good mix 

of employers, FEs and sup-

port groups.’ 

 

‘I liked it in there. It was fun. My favourite thing was talking to people and to 

Wiltshire College about catering course and buses to get there.’ 

‘Thank you - we really enjoyed the event and I think it was well organised 

and attended. Happy to support again next year which I am sure will come 

round quickly again!’ 


